
Discussions regarding projects
implemented by the Norwegian
Refugee Council

Today, 14 June 2024, the Bureau for Reintegration Policies hosted a delegation of the
Norwegian Refugee Council (NRC), led by Jacopo Caridi, Country director for the
Republic of Moldova and Romania.

Discussions focused on the activities of the NRC in the Republic of Moldova, the types
of humanitarian assistance provided, cooperation at national level with public
authorities and civil society organisations.

Regarding the visits and projects in the Transnistrian region, the need for their
coordination with the Bureau for Reintegration Policies was reiterated, in the spirit of
the commitments made with the Republic of Moldova and the jointly set priorities.

The representatives of the Bureau expressed their gratitude for the humanitarian and
technical support provided to the Republic of Moldova, underlining the need to develop
cooperation relations for the benefit of the inhabitants of both banks of the Nistru
River.


